
 
 
 

MEDIA ALERT 
 
 
PROTOCOL AMENDING THE TAX TREATY BETWEEN SOUTH AFRICA AND AUSTRALIA 
 
The government of the Republic of South Africa and the government of Australia will be signing a 
Protocol amending the Agreement for the Avoidance of Double Taxation and the Prevention of 
Fiscal Evasion, with respect to taxes on income, on 31 March 2008. 
 
The protocol will be signed between the South African Ministry of Finance and the Australian High 
Commission to South Africa in Pretoria.  
 
Venue: National Treasury offices 

40 Church Square 
 

Date:   31 March 2008 
 
Time:  3.00pm 
 
 
To confirm your attendance, please contact Kershia Singh on (012) 315 5819, or e-mail 
kershia.singh@treasury.gov.za before 12.00pm on Monday, 31 March 2008. 
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